
Dear Colleague:  
The American Association of Hip and Knee Surgeons (AAHKS), selected the Japanese Society for Replacement 
Arthroplasty (JSRA) to be an International Guest Society in 2015. So we are honored to invite all members to 
our Annual Meeting at a special rate.  
Please join almost 2,000 surgeons in Dallas, Texas November 5 through 8, 2015. The AAHKS Annual Meeting is 
considered the most influential meeting of arthroplasty surgeons in the USA and includes the most current 
research in our field.  
To honor our International Guests we are co-hosting a reception for you to attend with our AAHKS leaders on 
Thursday, November 6th.  
 
As part of the Guest Society status, JSRA members receive discounted registration rates, along with free AAHKS 
international membership for the remainder of the 2015, for qualified members. You can learn more about the 
meeting and register at http://meeting.aahks.net/ or contact Krista@aahks.org.  
We would be honored by your attendance and look forward to meeting you.  
Sincerely,  
 
 

   
Jay E. Lieberman, MD    Stefano Bini, MD 
President     Chair, International Committee 


